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One-Year Renewal of the Term Contract for Ballistic Body Armor for the Police Department
(Citywide)

The Police Department's SWAT Team requires specialty body armor, separate from the style most
commonly worn by daily Patrol operations.  GMS Tactical has been very responsive to the SWAT
Team's needs, and continues to be the most advantageous vendor based on providing a complete
package, including quick turnaround on necessary repairs.

The Police Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing a one-year renewal with GMS
Tactical, LLC (a Mesa business), at $50,000 annually, based on estimated requirements.
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